
 

COVID-19 Communications 
 

18/03/2020 
 
With reference to the Prime Minister’s announcement that schools will stay 
open (18/03/2020) 
 
The following link includes today’s announcement from the Prime Minister and Chief Medical 
Officer regarding school operations: https://education.nsw.gov.au/news/latest-news/prime-
minister-announces-schools-will-stay-open 
 
The school will continue to monitor the situation and provide updates as they become 
available. 
 
Stage 6 Assessments 
 
All Stage 6 assessments from 23rd March until 9th April have been amended, postponed or 
cancelled. Students will have received assessment task notification amendments from their 
teachers during the week. 
 
Any students who are absent from school for an assessment task before the 23rd should 
follow the normal process for missing a task. 
 
Anne Vine 
Principal 
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